
      QUEENSWAY SCHOOL                             Brantwood Rise 
Banbury 

OXON 
OX16 9NH 

 
Tel: 01295 251631 

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman                        Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH                 

Monday 2nd March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to advise you that Class 1JF and 1JG will be visiting Brantwood Rise park on Thursday 
9th March 2023. 
 

 

Event:  

 
Geography walk around the local area and DT visit to a local playground.   

Venue: Brantwood Rise Park. 

Date:  

 
9.3.23 

Timing:  

 
1pm 

Cost:  

 
No Cost.  

Dress Code: School uniform.  

Lunch/snack 
arrangements: 

We will have lunch at school before we leave, so lunch will be as normal.  

 
Additional details:  
 
This trip links to our topics: DT (Playgrounds and Moving Mechanisms) and Geography (Our Local 
Area). 
   
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Miss Fowler  
Class Teacher 
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